Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Renee Scherr [rscherr@stratusinc.net]

Sent: Monday, January 16, 2012 1:35 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Sample Notifiation: B&C Gas Mini Mart 2008 First Street, Livermore

Please be advised that Stratus Environmental will be conducting groundwater monitoring and sampling at the above
referenced site on Wednesday, January 25" 2012. If you have any questions, please contact Scott Bittinger at 530-676-
2062.

Thank you,

Renee Schery

Project Assistant

Stratus Environmental, Inc.
rscherr@stratusinc.net
Direct: (530) 313-9964
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